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Our Proposal 
Our proposal is pretty simple, we are asking your town to assist us to obtain a permit from the electric 
company, so we can hang banners from their utility poles. 
 
We propose a banner size of 24” x 48” with grommets on one side, this enables them to be tied to the brackets, 
using stainless steel wire ties. 
 
We ask for a hanging season prior to Memorial Day to just past Veterans Day, we have the ability to hang 
and remove the banners. 
 
When we remove banners we will leave our brackets on the pole, for hanging banners the following year. 
 
We do not expect any marketing assistance from your town, but we are willing to discuss any assistance your 
town may provide. This assistance can be listing us on your Town website or allowing us to put paperwork in 
the Town Offices, this is voluntary. 
 
We will store the banners when they are  not hanging, and maintain them. 
 
We are willing to adjust any qualifications or application specifics that the Town would like to see 
implemented. We prefer to keep access to the program as open to as many residents as possible, making the 
maximum number of veterans to be honored as possible.  
 
We appreciate your consideration in this matter and in no way do we want to burden your Town, or cost the 
Town any money. The banners are paid for by family and/or friends, so the cost of the program is funded by 
the people who sponsor our banners. Our banners are a public display that you allow to honor residents of 
your town who served in the U.S. Military. 
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